
 

City of Derby 

Water Pollution Control Authority 

LEGAL NOTICE 

 

Pursuant to Section 7-255 (a) of the Connecticut General 

Statutes, the Water Pollution Control Authority of the City of 

Derby held a Public Hearing on Wednesday July 19, 2023, at 

6:00 p.m. and adopted the new rates at a Special Meeting on 

JULY 25, 2023 on the following matter: 

To establish and/or revise the rate structure for sewer impact 

fees in connection with and the use of the sewage system. 

A copy of the proposed charges has been filed with the Derby 

City Clerk and available for inspection at 

https://www.derbyct.gov/media/City%20Depts/WPCA/WPCA

%20-%20Regulations%20-%20Updated%20to%2008-01-

2023.pdf – Appendix A. 
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